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2619 Western Boulevard Raleigh, North Carolina 27606 919.890.6000

August 9, 2017

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq.
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

RE: Non-Objection to Predicted Interference from Channel 15 Operations by
WILM-LD, Wilmington, NC (FIN 167819)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

WRAZ-TV, Inc. is the licensee of WRAZ(TV), Raleigh, North Carolina (FIN 64611)

(“WRAZ”). WRAZ-TV, Inc. is under common ownership with WILM, Inc., the licensee of digital
low power television station WILM-LD, Wilmington, North Carolina (FIN 167819) (“WILM-
LD”).

WRAZ has been issued a construction permit to operate on channel 15 for its post-auction
channel (File No. 0000025194). WILM-LD is submitting a displacement application and Special
Temporary Authority request in order to move to channel 15, in light of T-Mobile’s notification
of its intent to commence operations on WILM-LD’s present channel (channel 40). There is
predicted interference of 1.05% from WILM-LD’s proposed channel 15 operations with respect to
the WRAZ construction permit, and of 1.04% with respect to the WRAZ baseline reassignment
facility (FCC DTVBL64611).

By this letter, WRAZ-TV, Inc. notifies the Commission of its non-objection to WILM-
LD’s operations in Wilmington on channel 15, and WRAZ’s acceptance of the predicted

interference outlined above.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

J er B. Venable
Vice President
WRAZ-TV, Inc.




